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An Act to Require That Insurance Companies Notify Workers over
65 Years of Age of Potential High Costs
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Be it enacted by the People of the State of Maine as follows:
CONCEPT DRAFT

SUMMARY
This bill is a concept draft pursuant to Joint Rule 208.

This bill would require insurance companies to notify workers over 65 years of age of
potential high costs.
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